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March 2, 2006 

Patricia English 
Senior Procurement Executive 

()/fice o(TnspeCior General 

u.s. Department of' Homeland Security 
Washington, DC 20528 
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ecurity 

Federal Emergency Management Agency 

~£~ r MattJadacki 
Special Inspector General for Gulf Coast Hurricane Recovery 

Revised Report - Management Advisory Report on Armed Guard 
Services Provided by Blackwater Security Consulting, LLC under 
contract HSCEFC-05-J-F00002 - Report Number GC-HQ-06-17 

Attached is revised report number GC-HQ-06-17, Management Advisory Report on Armed Guard 
Services Provided by Blackwater Security Consulting, LLC under contract HSCEFC-05-J-F00002. 
The last sentence of the first paragraph has been corrected to read as follows: "FPS awarded 
Blackwater $33.3 million through December 31,2005, for guard services in Louisiana." 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Should you have any questions, please 
call me at 202-254-4100. 

Attachment 

cc: Under Secretary for Management 
Acting Director, FEMA 
DHS Audit Liaison 








